
 
Welcome 

 
 We are grateful that you have joined us 
today!  If you are a first time guest, please 
fill out a welcome card and place it in the 
offering.   
 

RESPONSE CARD 
 

NAME  __________________________ 
ADDRESS  _______________________ 
                    _______________________ 
PHONE #   _______________________ 
EMAIL       _______________________ 
 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Anniversary   ____________________ 
 
TEXT ALERTS 
 
If you are new to BCW please text the 
word WELCOME to 570-669-3780. 
 
If you would like to be added to our 
texting prayer group text the word PRAY 
to 570-669-3780. 
      
 
 
 _____     I would like a copy of a sermon 
                 Preached on the date of ____ 
 

* * * * * * *  
 
_____    I am committing my life to Jesus 

Christ for the first time 
 
_____     I am recommitting my life to 

Jesus Christ 
 

____    I am surrendering my life to  
               the Lordship of Christ 
 
_____    I would like information about  

the Membership Class 
 

_____    I would like information about 
Baptism 

 
 

 
 

 
Order of Worship 

 
Prelude  
 

Countdown / Announcements  
 

Call to Worship   
 

Invocation 
 

Worship through Singing 
     Blessed Be Your Name 
     The Power of Your Love 
     My Savior’s Love   348 
 

Penny March   You Are My King    IWorship 
 

Worship Through the Giving of Tithes and Offerings  
     Offertory - There Shall Be Showers of Blessings 430 
 

Scripture Reading   Psalm 118: 15-29   Jennifer Sholley 
 

Chorus     The Stand 
 

Holy Communion  
 

Morning Prayer      Pastor Alan 
 

Scripture Lesson     Revelation 12: 1-12   
  

Message    ‘Why Israel?’        Pastor Alan Eckenroad 
 

Benediction     
           
 

    Reaching Out In Love, Building Faith in Christ! 
 

Beech Creek Wesleyan Church 
Alan S. Eckenroad – Pastor   

 (570) 962-2732     -    www.beechcreekwesleyan.org 
Email - bcwesleyanoffice@gmail.com 

 Sunday – May 5, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

This Week 
Sunday– Worship 9:00 a.m., Adult and Young Adult 

Sunday School and Reinforcers 10:30am 
Wednesday – Bible Study 10am and 7pm, LBA Meeting 
Saturday – Women’s Brunch 10am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 

Week of 4/28 
 

Worship Attendance 
116 

Tithe Offering / Amount Needed 
$2,593.00/ $4,430.00 

Faith Promise 
$120.00 

Building Fund 
$164.00 

Penny March 
                   $2,181.96 

Sunday School Attendance 
46 

 

Thank you for your faithful 
attendance and giving! 

                                                                                      

 

In our Prayers 
 

 
 

 

Keith Peters 
Ken Packer 
Kendra Long 
Larry Lavelle 
Leo Klinefelter 
Lorie Eckenroad 
Local Platoon 
Maxine Chub 
Missionaries   
Norm & Joyce 
Lewis 

Our Country 
Peg Gilbert 
Rylan 
Sandy & Mikel 
Sheasley 

Shantell Inch 
Stan Owens 
Teddy Parker 
Trina Miller 
Trish Johnson 
Ukraine 
Unsaved loved 
ones 
Unspoken 
Requests 
Vera Mann 
Vhito DeCapria 
Wayne & Shirley 
Hixon 

Wes Lomison  
 

Birthday’s/Anniversaries           
 
Sunday – Stephanie Reese  
  Donna Bitner 
 
Monday- Richard & Pat Long 
 
Thursday – Ken & Mary Packer 
             Jesse & Loralee Rathmell 
 
Saturday – Kennedi Neese 

Althea Watkins 
Betty Gray 
Bill Glossner 
Bill Miller 
Bob & Marie 
Walstrum 

Cathy Gundlach 
Charlie Bova 
Cummings 
Family 

Dan Jackson 
Dave Dreese  
Dolly Hanley 
Don Bolar 
Donna Bitner 
Earl Weaver 
Edna Hunter 
Frank Hanley 
Grant Falls 
Hope Rice  
Israel 
Jack Martin 
Jay Hall 
Jeff Harter 
Jerry Heverly 
Joe & Nancy 
Wheeler 

Jordan McGill 
Judy Saar 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
   
 
  
   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcements 
Welcome to BCW this Sunday.  May we enter to Worship and then leave to 
serve.  If you are a guest today, please fill out the Welcome Card in your 
bulletin and put it in the offering plate. 
 

Greeters Today: Anna Bowers            Next Week: Mark Winslow  
 

Adult and Young Adult Sunday School and Children’s Reinforcers will meet 
this morning following the worship Service. 
 

Wednesday Bible Studies- Join us at 10am with Louise Johnson and Pastor 
Alan at 7pm.  The LBA will meet following the Evening Bible Study this week. 
 

Next Sunday we will celebrate Mother's Day at Beech Creek Wesleyan 
Church.  We will take the opportunity to honor all ladies.     
 

Women’s Brunch – Ladies, come out and join us for a Free Brunch next 
Saturday, May 11th at 10am.  You won’t want to miss the special guest.  
Anyone planning on attending should sign up on the poster in the lobby by May 
8th.  
 

The BCW Local Conference will be held on Sunday, May 19th following the 
Morning Service.  Join us as we celebrate what God is doing at BCW!  This 
annual meeting of the Church is open to all who attend.  Members will vote for 
those who will serve in Church Leadership.   
 

We are accepting donations of wrapped candy for the Church's Memorial Day 
parade float.  Donations can be placed in the bin in the lobby.  
 

We are grateful to welcome Millie Jo McGill to the McGill Family and 
BCW.  Let’s continue to shower Millie Jo with diapers!  Diapers can be placed 
in the bin in the lobby.  
 

Thank you to those who signed up to assist with mowing at the Church.   If 
you're interested in helping, dates are still available.     
 

We will be celebrating the Sacrament of Baptism.  If you have received Christ 
as your Savior and have not been Baptized, please see Pastor Alan.   
 

If anyone is interested in more information about bus trip to the National 
Quartet Convention in Pigeon Forge, Tennessee, September 22-28, 2024, 
there is a sign-up sheet in the lobby.  The trip will be through Susquehanna 
Trailways. Exact times and prices will be announced later.  
 

We will be having a Covered Dish Picnic and Cornhole on Wednesday, May 
29th at 6pm at the church pavilion.  More details to follow.     
 

Date Changes  
-We will not have Men's Breakfast in May due to the men assisting with the 
Ladies Brunch.  
-We will not have Family Movie Night in May due to the Memorial Day 
holiday.    
 

Thank You to all who attended the Sonshine Club meeting on Friday last 
week. Special thank you to Dan & Barbara Jackson for leading the Sonshine 
Club.  The Sonshine Club senior group will meet again on June 7th at noon.  
 

Thank you to those who are serving as Financial Tellers.  Your labors are a 
blessing!    


